
 
 

 

S T .  H E L E N S  C I T Y  C O U N C I L  

 
NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM 

 
 
Members of the St. Helens City Council, possibly constituting a quorum, are hosting Citizens Day in 

the Park on Saturday, June 22, 2024, from 11:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. at McCormick Park, 475 S. 18th 

Street, St. Helens, OR 97051. Citizens Day in the Park is a day focused on making and strengthening 

community connections. It’s an opportunity for people to put down their cell phones, turn off the 

television, and enjoy a day of fun in a local park with friends and family. Activities are family-friendly 

and designed for a wide age-range. Council members will be there from approximately 8:00 a.m. to 

3:30 p.m. for set-up, event service, and clean-up. They will not deliberate nor make any decisions 

during their attendance at this event. 

 

For further information, please contact Deputy City Recorder Lisa Scholl at 503-366-8216 or by email 

at lscholl@sthelensoregon.gov.   

 

Lisa Scholl 
Deputy City Recorder 
June 13, 2024 
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